

## Attention of: Hon Tanya Chan - re banning elephant ivory Gaye Hunter to: panel\_ea@legco.gov.hk Please respond to Gaye Hunter

31/05/2017 22:34

## Dear Ms Chan

I was very happy to learn that the Hong Kong government is considering introducing a ban on ivory in order to help protect endangered elephants. I write in support of this ban, and also in support of more stringent penalties for wildlife crime. It seems to me that these two must go hand in hand.

Additionally, I oppose the paying of compensation to traders for any ivory they may already have in their possession. I believe this should be confiscated and publicly destroyed.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Yours sincerely Gaye Hunter